
February 16, 2000

Carole Washburn
WUTC
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UT-991930, UT-991931, UT-993000

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Public Council does not object to the Commission providing notice of this
proceeding to additional telecommunications providers.  While Public Counsel has no specific
recommendations on any particular carriers who should be notified, it may be appropriate to
provide notice using the Commission's general list of carriers. 

Very truly yours,

Robert W. Cromwell
Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsel

cc:  Service List


